
Dear Parents 

On Tuesday, we were pleased to see interschool sport resume for this term with a football tournament for 
the children in Years 3 and 4. The children enjoyed playing a range of local schools and represented us                     
extremely well. Well done to all of the children that took part. 

This week has also seen the children in Year 5 start their work with Miss Digard towards the Discovery 
Award as part of the John Muir Awards. As part of their work, the children have been thinking about how we 
can improve our wildlife area and have begun the process of tidying some of the areas. Work towards this 
award will take place each Monday afternoon this term and the children will continue to need appropriate 
clothing for this. 

As children develop, one of the most important skills they will learn is to read. An important part of                       
developing this is acquiring a secure phonic knowledge. Within school, we place a significant emphasis upon            
developing this skill and as a result, all of our children in Class 1 and Class 2 take part in a daily phonics lesson 
as well as being exposed to phonics activities during the day. In order that you can support your children at 
home with this, we will be holding two phonics meetings for parents that explain our approach to phonics as 
well as  strategies to support your child. These will both take place on 23rd February with the first focusing 
on supporting the children in reception to develop a firm phonics knowledge and the second                          
explaining the format of the statutory phonics screening check for Year 1 pupils that will take place in June. 

We are pleased that our before and after school provision continues to be extremely popular. Please can I 
remind all parents to ensure that your child is booked into each session so that we can ensure that each                    
session is appropriately resourced. 

Finally, as you are aware from our letter earlier in the week, the first strike, organised by the NEU, is due to 
take place on Wednesday. As things stand, we continue to anticipate being open to all children as usual. 

Yours sincerely  

Richard Winks  

North Cave C of E Primary School 
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Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

                                

Fri 27th Jan. 1st instalment for C4 Kingswood residential trip 

Fri 10th Feb. School closes for half term 

Mon 20th Feb.  School reopens 

Thurs 23rd Feb. EYFS Phonics and Early Reading, 3.40pm 

Thurs 23rd Feb. Y1 Phonics screening, 4.30pm 

Fri 24th Feb. 2nd instalment for C4 Kingswood residential trip 

Tues 28th Feb. Parents’ evening, 4pm—7pm 

Wed 1st March, Parents’ evening, 4pm—7pm  

Thurs 2nd March, World Book Day 

 

Fri 3rd March, Class 1 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Fri 10th March. Class 2 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm  

Wed 15th March, Class photographs (Wrates) pm 

Fri 17th March, Class 4 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Fri 17th March, Red Nose Day 

Fri 24th March, Class 3 assembly 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Thurs 30th March, School closes for Easter  

Fri 31st March, 3rd instalment for C4 Kingswood residential trip                                   



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed learning about George Stephenson in topic. 

          Next week we look forward to developing our football skills in PE. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed learning about trees.  

          Next week we look forward to using QR codes in computing. 

Class 3         This week we enjoyed creating work inspired by the French artist, Paul Cézanne.  

                      Next week we look forward to learning about conductors and insulators in science.  

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed sewing in DT. 

          Next week we look forward to writing our own story from another culture.            

Collective Worship Theme for next week: Journey through the Bible — Friendship 

A sweet friendship refreshes the soul - proverbs 27:9 

This Week`s Achievements   

Congratulations! 

Well done to :- 

Zachary for his football medal 

 

 

Leelan for his football medals  

 

 

 

Evie for her horse riding                         
certificate and hat  

 

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

 Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect  

  



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 


